
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 6th March 2023 

 
Dear families, 

First of all, we hope you had a fantastic weekend. We had lots of chatter this morning about 
our wonderful week just gone. The children looked amazing dressed up for World Book Day 
and there was so much excitement for our school trip to Paignton Zoo.  

The zoo trip was a great success from start to finish and we thank the children for their 
wonderful behaviour and volunteers who helped make the day possible. The children learned a 
lot about endangered animals, animals’ habitats, diet, lifecycle and in particular: meerkats 
and lemurs! 

The day was not just limited to science. The children were 
given a geography focus on the way up. The children took 
tally of landmarks they saw on the way. Today in school 
children annotated and interpreted maps. 

Nursery had a lovely day in school, they spoke about how 
quiet it was! Nursery had a lovely music session with Mr P, 
had a go at cooking and then made their lovely book bags. 

Have a good week ahead. Our learning characteristic this 
week is to be: independent.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Reading Challenge 

Well done to Class 2 on winning the reading challenge! 

  

 



Important Messages: 

Attendance 

We are trying to improve our attendance at Werrington School so it’s in-line with the national figure of 
96% - we are currently at 92%. Attendance is looked at by the school inspectors and can have an impact 
on the judgment as to whether we are a ‘good’ school or not. Please can you support us by ensuring your 
child is in school every day and on time. Of course, illness or medical appointments can’t be helped but if 
you are in ‘two minds’ as to whether your child is well enough please send them to school – we will always 
contact you if they start to get worse. Often children wake-up not feeling to well but improve through the 
morning.  

Please try and get your child in on time too as this also affects the attendance figure. Doors open at 
8.45am and we like to have everyone in for registration by 9am. 

Thanks 

Mr P 

 

 


